
Text sent to Y11 parents/carers on 22/09/2020  
 
*Extended isolation period for Y11 pupils only 
 

Following our recent communications we are sorry to inform you that we have had notice 
of subsequent positive Covid-19 tests in the year group.  
 
Public Health England have therefore advised that we extend the self isolation period until  
Friday 2 October 2020 for Y11 pupils only.  
 
For clarification your Y11 child should return to school on this date. 

 
Regards, 
St Edmund Arrowsmith Catholic High School 

 


